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ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

 
GERS ADVISES OF DELAY IN MAILING RETIREES JUNE 15TH ANNUITY CHECKS 

 
 
            THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES RETIREMENT SYSTEM WISHES TO ADVISE RETIREES THAT 

THERE WILL BE A SLIGHT DELAY IN RECEIVING THE JUNE 15TH ANNUITY CHECK AS THEY WERE NOT 

DELIVERED TO THE POST OFFICE IN TIME FOR DELIVERY TODAY.    

 WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 
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